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Monday 13th July 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Summer Holiday Project 2020 – Colour Wheels  
 
The summer holidays are nearly upon us and I am sure you all have plans for places to 
go and people to see. I really hope that restrictions are lifted that enable you to enjoy 
spending time with family and friends. 
 
Every year we run a summer holiday project that gives children the opportunity to spend some time preparing 
some learning to share with next year’s class teacher. The summer holiday projects are always optional and this 
year the children can choose to do any number of the project ideas. Each different colour wheel the children 
complete will be worth 10 dojo points and children will have a chance to share these back at school. Our staff will 
also get involved and look to share their own colour wheels they create with their class. 
 
Below are some examples of different types of colour wheels the children could create that use a range of skills: 
 

1. Nature Colour Wheel 
 
Collect items from nature that 
reflect the different colours within 
the wheel and attach them to the 
card. 

https://mothernatured.com/printables/nature-color-wheel-printable/ 

2. Recycled Colour Wheel 
 
Collect a range of different items 
from around your home and 
recycle and reuse these to create 
a 3d wheel.  
 

3. Collage Colour Wheel 
 
Using different paper, card, 
magazines and pictures, cut out 
small shapes and overlap them to 
fill the colour sections. 
 
 

4. Fabric Colour Wheel 
 
Cut and sew together triangles of 
fabric to create your colour wheel. 
You might need to ask a grown up 
to help you. 

 

 
Please do not think that these are the only options. There are lots of ways you can create your own colour wheel 
and you can base it on any theme you like. Our children have brilliant imaginations and I really look forward to 
bringing some extra colour to our classrooms when we return in September. 
 
I hope you all have a really good summer holiday and I look forward to seeing and hearing all about the colour 
wheels created. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

N Coleman 
Headteacher 
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